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Salvation,	Deaths	and	Answered	Prayers 

 
 
 
 
 

Emails:  dwalker356@aol.com & paulettew204@gmail.com 
 
 

US Address:  720 E. Kearney St., Springfield, MO 65803 USA 
Field Address: 8 Grant St.  -  Havelock North, NZ    4130 

 
 
 
 

November-December Support - RECEIVED - Thanks you & God Bless! 
Sending Church:  Bible Baptist Church 

226 South 29th Street, Chickasha, OK 73018-2502 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Story of  
Reuben & Jess:  

Blessings and Tragedy 
 
 
 
 

This year we were able to lead a 
couple to the Lord and watch them 
grow - What a beautiful life journey 
it’s been with them.  Jess was 
pregnant and after salvation we 
held a private, beachside wedding. 
No frills, just compliance with the 
Lord. What I’ve not been able to 
discuss until now is that during 
childbirth a series of unfortunate 
events happened in hospital. Four 
weeks ago we held a funeral and the 
couple asked me to bring a strong, 
loving Gospel message, so I did and 
we had hundreds hear the Gospel. 
They have wept, grieved and stood 
strong in their faith of the Lord and 
His goodness. It continues to be a 
beautiful life journey with them. 
 
 
 
 

Please pray for Reuben & Jess 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Those Who Have Read Our 
FB Posts About “Matthias”       

 
 

Joseph and Shalece, another young 
couple recently saved in our 
ministry here gave birth to their first 
child 10 weeks ago. He was born 11 
weeks early. 
 
 

He was more than premature and 
every day he hovered between life 
and death. 3 weeks into it he 
contracted Meningitis and was life 
flighted to another hospital. Then 
they announced he would have 
cerebral palsy. Through it all many 
people were praying. 
 
 
 
 

TODAY, Matthias came home !! 
 
 

Praise the Lord for miracles - at 
this point, he appears to be a 
perfectly healthy baby!! 

 
 

 
 

Thank You for  
for Your Prayers and Support  

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

Join us in Praise & Prayer	
 
 
 
 

1. SPECIAL REQUEST: In regard 
to our VEHICLE NEED - We are SO 
CLOSE! Thank you to all those who 
have already helped. May the Lord 
richly bless you. We are at the one 
third mark and in deep prayer that we 
might be able to raise the last $9,500 
to get a newer, used vehicle to meet 
our ministry needs. Would you please 
consider helping? Simply designate 
Walkers: Vehicle FUND.    THANK 
YOU 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2. ALSO - Would you be willing to 
help by Sponsoring a Couple in our 
Bible College? We have 6 more 
couples needing sponsoring who want 
to go and have surrendered, but need 
help. Our costs are 500. per year per 
couple. Would you consider helping?  
 
 
 

Thank You for Partnering and 
Praying with us for New Zealand 


